
Missouri Allis-Chalmers Club              3rd Quarter 2025 Newsletter 
1.)    Lathrop GOTO:  A good turnout and productive meeting: 
a.)    A donated neon sign was restored and ready for display in building. 
b.)    Some changes for MRVSEA 2025 (see below). 
c.)    Banquet tentatively Saturday, 13 December 2025.  Details to come. 
2.)    Macon 24-27 July 2025:  The show will be at the Macon County Fairgrounds (1303 S 
Missouri St, Macon).  The flyer is at www.macon-flywheel.com and 
Facebook.com/maconflywheel  Club meetings will be at 2pm Saturdays in Macon and 
Boonville/MRVSEA (time/specific locations subject to change). 
3.)    MRVSEA 4-7 September 2025:  The show will feature Orphans, Unknowns, and Crawlers; 
visit www.mrvsea.com for more information.  For us: 
a.)    ”Mini-Feature”:  we will focus on the 100-series A-Cs this year; so, if you have a good one 
to bring it might end up in the building or around it. 
b.)    Prizes/Plaques:  we decided to award plaques for A-Cs at the show.  Five categories are:  
Best in Show (100-series), Rarest, Farthest Distance, Best Original (un-restored), and Hardest 
Luck (worst story getting to the show) 
c.)    Memorial Plaque:  If you know of a Charter Member or Member that has passed away, 
contact Danny Friedrich at (660) 888-9342 or Kevin Bauer at (636) 357-2722 (text is best for 
both). 
d.)    Contact President Clay Rieves at (573) 356-0626 with questions. 
 


